
MEETING NOTICE 

Representatives of the Forestville Town Board may attend the Wisconsin 
Towns Association District meeting on Thursday, February 25, 2021 at 
6PM via conference call or zoom video call. 

This meeting is solely for educational purposes and no formal business 
of any town board will be conducted. 

 
Ruth Kerscher, Clerk    
Posted November 17, 2021   
 

  


